From: Nelson, Chris

Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2019 5:46 PM
To: Alan Anderson
Subject: Dockets EL19-028 and EL 18-038

Alan,

Because the dockets you reference in the below email to me are open dockets before the commission | can’t
comment on them and am required to publicly post your comments in those dockets. | will ask PUC staff (who
can talk to you during an open docket) to follow up on your questions.

South Dakota Public Utilities Commissioner
500 E Capitol Ave

Pierre, SD 57501
605-773-3201





